

Dear Homeowners,

Congratulations to our September Yard of the Month winner!!!

The Board of Directors of PV is pleased to announce the **September "Yard of the Month"** winner!

As a reminder: Award winners will be those who demonstrate superior effort in maintaining their property and who, as a result, positively contribute to the overall appearance of Presidio Village.

The winner will receive recognition in the form of:

- Yard of the Month lawn sign
- A \$100 Home Depot gift card

The HOA Board will nominate and vote at the end of the previous month for the next month's winner. A home can only be chosen once a year and Board members are excluded. Yard of the Month candidates for landscaping are judged solely on the exterior appearance of their property as viewed from the street.

Also, there is a Presidio Village Facebook group page for our residents. It is called "Presidio Village Residents".

Thank you for your participation. PV HOA Board of Directors.